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Community Bulletin 

St Albans Reservoir Bypass Pipeline 

March 2025 

Melbourne Water is committed to securing a safe and sustainable water supply to 

the communities we serve, now and into the future. We're building a new 350 

metre bypass pipeline at St Albans Reservoir to increase water delivery capacity to 

Melbourne's western suburbs. By connecting to northern reservoirs we will 

enhance water delivery, ensuring a reliable and sustainable supply for a growing 

population and changing climate. 

What are we doing? 

To install the new bypass pipeline at St Albans Reservoir, we’ll establish a site 

office and prepare for trenching from Thursday 27 March until late September 

2025. During this time there will be an increase in machinery and equipment 

being delivered to the Melbourne Water site at 227 Taylors Road in St Albans. 

What to expect? 

We’ll make every effort to minimise construction impacts to our neighbours and 

the surrounding community during works, however you may notice:  

• some noise, dust and vibration from machinery 

• an increase in construction crews, vehicles and equipment in the area 

• traffic management in place to help guide motorists, bike riders and 

pedestrians safely through the area. 

Working hours 

We will be working Monday to Friday, 7am to 5.30pm, and on Saturdays, 

7am to 1pm. Residents will be advised if any work is necessary outside these 

hours. Dates may change subject to weather conditions. 

 

We understand these works can be disruptive and we appreciate your patience 

while these important works take place.  
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Location of works 

Aerial view of the St Albans Reservoir Tanks at 227 Taylors Road, St Albans. 

 

 

 

Keep up to date with what’s 

happening 

For more information about this project 

please contact us on 131 722 or email 

enquiry@melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call 

the Translating and Interpreting 

Service (TIS National) on 131 

450 

 

Like us 
facebook.com/melbournewater 

Follow us 
@MelbourneWater 

Visit us 
www.melbournewater.com.au 


